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About the Second Issue 

 

We are excited about being together with the second issue of our journal which started 

broadcasting life in April 2015.  

 

In this issue, there are two original articles, a review, a case report and a letter to the editor. 

The articles are branches nursing, cardiology, parasitology and dentistry. In the selection 

process of the studies presented in the journal, great attention has been shown to broadcast in 

the different health areas. 

 

While one of the original article was reviewing the sexual health in college students, the 

other was based on the epidemiology of hydatid disease in animals in Ordu for the first time. 

In the review, free-living amoeba has been the subject of our journal. In addition, the case 

report is about dentigerous and enriched with the literature review. On the other hand, bifid 

uvula and cardiac manifestations association was discussed in the letter to the editor. 

 

In our journal publications process, I extend my thanks to our authors, article assessment 

referees, our editorial board members and our technical team for their support. 

 

See you soon… 

 

PhD, Asst. Prof. Ulku KARAMAN 

Director in Charge  
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